
May 2024

Dear Parents / Carers

The MFL department is delighted to announce that Year 7 students will be able to choose their preferred
language to be taught from September.

Learning a language is an important step in your child’s secondary education. At Strood Academy we
offer French and Spanish lessons where students are able to learn about various cultures and traditions
as a global citizen.

Please complete the online form indicating which language they would prefer to study and the reason
why. Students must be confident with their choice as once they are in their allocated language class
there will be no movement due to timetable limitations.

If you are unable to complete the document online please return this form to our reception team.

Child Name: ………………………………………………..

Allocated College:

⬜Victory ⬜Hercules ⬜Trafalgar

My child would prefer to study:

⬜French ⬜Spanish ⬜Either

Reason: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

To ensure that your child gets their preferred choice we request that you complete this and return it by
Friday 24th May to avoid disappointment. Please contact me directly for any queries:
geraldine.ahern@stroodacademy.org.

We will try our best to accommodate everyone’s choice but please be aware that there is a possibility
that your child might not get their preferred language due to timetabling constraints.

Regards,

Mrs Geraldine Ahern

Head of Languages

Strood Academy

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScNaAOS_EOXOp-9sBlAVDT-X-7zpabnWLAo9PoFZvgBX98d2Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:geraldine.ahern@stroodacademy.org

